
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Contact: Karen Kresh 

  City Librarian, City of Unalaska 

  kkresh@ci.unalaska.ak.us  

  (907) 581-5060 

 

 

Monday, April 10, Unalaska, Alaska: 

 

Construction on the City of Unalaska Library Building Improvement Project is almost complete. 

Over the next three weeks, City of Unalaska staff and contractors will work on setting up the final 

shelves in the building and moving books, supplies, artwork, and other items from storage. 

 

Our temporary library in Burma Road Chapel, 28 East Broadway, will close to the public on 

Monday, April 17. During the closure, library patrons may return library materials at the book drop 

attached to the building at the new library. 

 

The library will reopen to the public on Sunday, April 30, at 1:00 PM, with a Grand Opening 

celebration and ribbon cutting ceremony. We invite the community to enjoy refreshments and 

explore the newly expanded and renovated library. After the Grand Opening, we will be open 

during regular library hours, Monday – Friday, 10:00 AM – 9:00 PM, and Saturday – Sunday, 

12:00 PM – 6:00 PM.   

 

For project photos and updates, please visit https://www.ci.unalaska.ak.us/library/page/library-

expansion-temporary-location.  
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The City of Unalaska Maintenance Crew brings library books back into the building. 
 



 
 

 
Coast Guard volunteers help us get books in place. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Library Assistant June M. organizes the Fiction section 

Photos by Karen Kresh, City of Unalaska 


